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Police Need Help Identifying Burglary Suspect 

 
Tualatin Police are asking for the public’s help in identifying the male shown in the attached 

photos, in connection with a burglary.  On March 20, 2022, at approximately 2:30 am, the 

suspect was seen on camera breaking through a window of the Tualatin Food Store, located at 

8101 SW Nyberg Street, in Tualatin, and stealing a display case full of vape pens. 

 

The suspect is believed to have been working with an unknown accomplice. 

 

Anyone with information is asked to contact Det. Mark Neumeister with the Tualatin Police 

Department at mneumeister@tualatin.gov and reference case #22-005525. Individuals who 

wish to remain anonymous can call the tip-line at 503-691-0285 or submit a tip at Crime 

Stoppers of Oregon. 

 

No further information at this time. 
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